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24 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian and Year 11 Students 

Year 11 - Leavers Yearbook and Hoodies 2022 

I wanted to write to you to let you know about purchasing the Year 11 Yearbook and Leavers 

Hoodie.  

The yearbook which will contain memories from the 5 years the students have shared 

together, such as the residentials to Tirabad and various other school trips and activities.  It 

will also contain a picture of you, organised by the tutor group. This will be a great memento 

to keep with you all your life containing the amazing memories we hope have been made at 

this school.  The full cost of the yearbook is £15.50. 

Secondly, there will also be the opportunity to buy a leavers hoodie.  The hoodie costs 
£19.00 with the option of a Surname (Max 13 Letters) on the sleeve at an additional £4.00. 
 
This year you will be able to purchase your hoodie and yearbook from the company we work 
with Boomerang Education, who have set up an online shop for you to order directly from. 
 
To order your Maiden Erlegh Year 11 Leavers Hoodie or Yearbook simply control and click 
on the link below: 
 
https://www.boomedsales.com/maiden-erlegh 
 
All orders must be received by the Monday 28 February 2022. 
 
Any queries please contact Mr Bryant by email s.bryant@maidenerleghtrust.org.  

Please note that the hoodies and yearbooks will be delivered directly to the school who will 

notify you when they are ready for collection. 

Should your child be in receipt of pupil premium and you wish to discuss how to support the 

payments of these please contact Ms Yakhya.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr S Bryant 
Head of Year 11 
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